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service stands. We pay respect to Elders past and present and to
their continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practises. 
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Welcome all to a new and exciting school year! We at OSHC hope you all had a refreshing and enjoyable
break. For any new families, our weekly bulletin will provide updates on important news and key dates
pertaining to the BEPS OSHC service. You will also find the planned activities for the following week in the
bulletin. 

General Reminders for Families:
Please let us know about any booking changes or upcomining abscences. This can be done via My Family
Lounge, Compass, or by contacting Rena directly. 
Students are required to wear hats when they are outside in Term 1. Also, OSHC Educators will NOT provide
or apply sunscreen to children; please ensure your child is prepared to apply their own sunscreen.
The BEPS OSHC team is committed to resolving any issues that may arise for you or your 

            children. Please feel free to contact Rena or speak to an educator at any time. 

Email: ranita.swamy@education.vic.gov.au
Website: https://beps.vic.edu.au
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Our 2025 BEPS OSHC Prep Program will be beginning on Monday of Week 2.
This means that the co-hort of Preps will be eating afternoon tea and completing daily activities
seperate from the rest of the students.
This ensures that our Preps experience a smooth transistion into the After-School Care Program, and
allows for the children to adjust to the new routines. 
The Prep Program is flexible, and our OSHC educators will continually monitor the Prep students to
cater the program to their needs. If, for example, a Prep student wants to play with older students or in
a different area, our OSHC educators will ensure that this can be achieved in a way that makes the
Prep student feel safe and happy. 

The next OSHC invoice will be emailed to families from Ranita.Swamy@education.vic..gov.au on:
Monday 10th February 

Please scan the QR code to access the 2025 OSHC Families Feedback survey
We would LOVE some end of year feedback! :)
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WEDNESDAY

FRIDAY

THURSDAY

TUESDAY
4th Febuary

5th Febuary

Upcoming Beforecare & Aftercare Activities 
Term 1, Week 2

MONDAY
3rd Febuary

7th Febuary

6th Febuary

BSC:
Children's Choice in the OSHC Room with Zac & Hannah

ASC:
Painting in the OSHC Room with Faye
Volleyball on the Basketball Court with Jake

BSC:
Children's Choice in the OSHC Room with Zac & Andreas

ASC:
Sewing and Craft in the OSHC room with Jake
Prep OSHC Orientation with Faye in the Hall
Childrens Choice on Colourfuls with Andreas 
Baseball on Oval with Zac & Chandika

BSC:
Children's Choice in the OSHC Room with Kerryn & Hannah

ASC:
Childrens choice in the OSHC Room with Hannah & Kerryn
‘Getting to know you’ Bingo with Faye in tinker lab
Cricket on the Oval with Chandikda & Jake
Tennis on Basketball court with Zac & Angela

BSC:
Children's Choice in the OSHC Room with Kerryn & Andreas

ASC:
Bracelet making in the OSHC room with Faye & Angie
Prep nature play with Angela at Bush OSHC
Wheels on Basketball Court with Jake & Zac

BSC:
Children's Choice in the OSHC Room with Kerryn & Andreas

ASC:
Summer painting in OSHC room with Hannah & Angela
Childrens choice at colourfuls with Andreas & Kerryn
Prep Activity with Faye
Around the World on Basketball Court with Jake & Chandika


